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UPS is pleased that the UPS Freight agreement with the International Brotherhood of Teamster
(IBT) has been ratified.

 It is an agreement that rewards our
employees for their contributions to the
success of the company, while enabling UPS
to remain competitive. We will resume
normal operations and will immediately begin
accepting new volume from UPS Freight
customers. Our teams began contacting
customers immediately after ratification. We
thank our customers for their patience and
loyalty.

The UPS Small Package National Master
Agreement (NMA) and UPS Freight Master
Agreement have both now been ratified.
Customers can remain confident UPS is ready
to continue to serve its small package and
UPS Freight customers throughout the holiday
season and beyond.
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